
PUBLIC NOTICE OF   

OF THE 

HORTONVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Pursuant to Section 19.84, Wisconsin Statutes, notice is hereby given to the Public and the news media, 

that the following meeting will be held: 

 EVENT:  HASD – RENOVATION OPEN HOUSE CELEBRATION  

 DATE:   MONDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2023 

 TIME:   5:00 to 9:00 PM 

 LOCATION:  HHS COMMONS / AUDITORIUM 

    155 WARNER STREET - DOOR #1 

    HORTONVILLE WI 54944 

     

Community members are invited to attend a renovation open house at Hortonville High 

School on Monday, October 30, with a welcome ceremony in the Commons starting at 

5:00 PM. Following the ceremony, attendees are welcome to take a tour of the 

renovated high school spaces, guided by high school student leaders. 

     

Note: It is possible that a quorum of the full Board of Education for the Hortonville Area 

School District will be in attendance.  No Board of Education business will take place. 


